Announcement from Faculty of Engineering, Chulalongkorn University
The selection of and the switch in sub-major

for students in Nano Engineering international program

The Faculty of Engineerir;g, Chulalongkorn University, according to the meeting resolution of the
faculty board has announced the following regulation for the selection and the switch in sub-
major of students in Bachelor Engineering Program in Nano Engineering. |

1. Principle

The selection and the switch of student’s sub-major (Bioengineering or Advanced materials

engineering) should be based on the following principles.

1.1. The needs in engineering fields should be sufficient for the development of the country.

1.2. The status of each sub-major should be effective in providing effective learning.

1.3. Student’s determination, skill, interest and capability to learn.

2. How the initial selection and the switch of the sub-major should be conducted.

2.1. Selection of sub-major: At the end of the second academic year, all students in Nano
Engineering Program (Curriculum 2017) should make the selection of sub-major at the
International School of Engineering within the announced deadline.

2.2. The selection of the sub-major must be approved by the student’s academic advisor and
the Nano Engineering curriculum management committee.

2.3. Switch of sub-major: After the selection of the sub-major and having been assigned to
the sub-major for at least one semester, students shall make only one request to switch
the sub-major. The request must be submitted to International School of Engineering

within the announced deadline.



2.4. The request to switch the sub-major must be approved by the student’s academic
advisor and the Nano Engineering curriculum management committee. The student is
also required to take an interview from a committee assigned by the curriculum
management committee.

Consideration

3.1. The number of the students in each sub-major depends on judgement of the curriculum
management committee.

3.2. The consideration will be done based on cumulative grade point (GPX) and result from
the interview.

3.3. After the consideration, the curriculum committee will submit the results for the approval

by the dean.

Announcement made on April 29 , 2019

(Assoc. Prof. Supot Teachavorasinsun, D. Eng.)

Dean of the Faculty of Engineering



